LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL MEETING

February 12, 2009

DRAFT    DRAFT   DRAFT
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Alana Wooldridge, Emily Robbins and Kim Jiranek.  There were four guests:  Carol Burnett, Jill McIntyre, Debbie Dunn, and Beth Root.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Minutes of the January 15, 2009 meeting were reviewed.  09-015 motion to accept the minutes was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Alana Wooldridge. Motion carried.
The first reading of the Charitable Gaming Policy, 05.06, was read.  Mrs. Lewis stated that there is currently no policy in the state of Kentucky for charitable gaming.  A copy of the policy will be sent out to the staff.

The initial priority list for Bingo funds was discussed.  A question about funding salaries was raised.  Mrs. Lewis informed the group that salaries could not be paid from Bingo funds according to the Gaming Laws.
Funding counseling services for our student was also discussed.  Mrs. Lewis stated that funding for those services come from Passport and insurance monies.  
Extensive discussion was held on possibilities for the initial priority list.  The following items will be purchased initially with the remaining items on the list to be resubmitted according to the Charitable Gaming Policy, 05.06: 
· Materials for janitorial staff to function in their job; 
· Teacher slates to accompany SMART Boards to allow teachers to move about freely during instruction;
·  Mobile PA system to use in case of emergency situations;
· Rechargeable flashlights for each classroom in case of power outages.

· Left over monies will be used on sound fields for classrooms.

Mrs. Lewis reported that First Citizens Bank will purchase one CPS unit for our school.

Financial reports were unavailable due to Mrs. Shircliff, Office Manager, being off due to an accident.

SBDM Council reviewed last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  .

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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